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I attended the Ursuline from 1977 to 1983.  My mother and daughter are also Ursuline 
women.  The Ursuline is amazing at nurturing young women to be the best that they can be 
and helping them to explore, find and develop their interests and abilities.  There is a 
profound respect here for the wonderful uniqueness of each individual, in all of our infinite 
varieties.  Girls grow in confidence to take their rightful place in the world.  The Ursuline 
imbues its alumnae with a desire to live fulfilled and meaningful lives, adding value not just 
to their own lives but to the lives of others as they make that life journey.  It is a truly unique 
school which offers so much more than just a curriculum; it offers a foundation to a life well-
lived.  I believe in the school’s mission which is why I volunteer as a governor here.  I have a 
special interest in modern foreign languages, and I am a qualified and experienced teacher 
myself. 
 
 


